Dear Families,

The fourth grade team is looking forward to working with you and your child next year. We thought it would be helpful for you to have a list of needed supplies for September. This will give you an opportunity to purchase these items throughout the summer. The MFSO (Morrisonville Family School Organization) will be providing most of the School Supplies again this year! Your child will need to have the following items for the beginning of school. **Please do not purchase an assignment planner.** The required assignment book/planner will be provided.

- o (1) pair of earbuds / headphones
- Kleenex
- o (1) water bottle

Please don't send in hand-held pencil sharpeners, pencil boxes, or binders.

To help your child maintain his/her math, reading, and writing skills over the summer, please practice math facts with your child and encourage reading and writing. Students are expected to know their math facts (addition, subtraction, and multiplication to twelve) coming into fourth grade. Knowing the facts greatly improves their progress in math throughout the year. Reading each day helps children acquire background knowledge in many content areas and also increases their working vocabulary. These practices will benefit them across all areas of the curriculum.

Thank you for your cooperation. Have a safe and enjoyable summer!

Sincerely,

Ms. Merkel

Mr. Parrotte

Mrs. Pearsall